




The making of “Taking health care to migrants in the field” by Tracie Morales 
 
I walked into The Oregonian’s downtown office, and I saw a glaring, red light on my 
answering machine. The day this story published, I had received phone messages and 
emails from readers, who opposed the use of tax dollars to conduct migrant worker health 
surveys. Some were vicious, nasty and mean. But, I was relieved. My work had made an 
impression, created response and started a dialogue. Mission accomplished.   
 
This article, which originally ran on July 30, 2007, is reproduced on our website with 
permission from The Oregonian. 
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